
ECO Council Meeting 15.11.23-Minutes 

All members present except Year 4 and one Year 5 pupil 

 

*All welcomed to the meeting by Mrs Henson. 

 

*Mrs Henson explained that we will be working towards the ECO 

Schools Green Flag award and explained how this works and its seven 

steps. 

 

*Mrs Henson explained that time will be given for ECO Council reps 

to explain the ECO Schools Green Flag award to their class. 

 

*Mrs Henson explained how she thought we could have a name for 

our ECO Council and how she would like us to collect ideas from our 

class on the sheet given out before our next meeting. 

 

*All present ECO Council reps were given their badges and had 

photos taken for the ECO Council board in school and for the school 

website. 


